
Dear Mr. Sharma, 

Greetings from Bukhareez Corp.! 

I hope this message finds you well. 

We are pleased to inform you that since 2022, we have been deeply involved in the PM WANI 
initiative. Our team has conducted comprehensive ground-level research and engaged with 
numerous Public Data Offices (PDOs) to understand the challenges they face. Through this 
process, we've identified several critical issues that have hindered the success of many PDOs: 

1. Lack of Support from PDOAs: PDOs often struggle to receive the necessary assistance 
from PDO Aggregators (PDOAs), which limits their effectiveness. 

2. High ISP Costs: The cost provided by Internet Service Providers (ISPs) has been 
prohibitively expensive, making it difficult to offer PM WANI services at affordable prices. 

3. Device Integration Issues: Compatibility issues with devices from different brands 
have created significant barriers. 

4. Limited Support from CDOT and App Providers: Both CDOT and app providers have 
fallen short in providing the required support to PDOAs, further complicating the 
deployment process. 

5. Lack of Strategic Planning and Execution: There has been a noticeable gap in the 
planning and execution phases, affecting the overall success of PM WANI. 

In response to these challenges, we have decided to internally focus our efforts on addressing 
these issues. We have initiated our own research based on the current framework, and we are 
now in the development phase. Our goal is to create a streamlined solution that mitigates these 
challenges and supports PDOs more effectively. 

One of our significant initiatives is the development of a unified mobile application that caters to 
all PDOAs and users. This will simplify the user experience by ensuring that a single app is 
available on the Play Store, making it easier for users to access PM WANI services. 

We are confident that our efforts will contribute to the success of the PM WANI project and 
provide much-needed support to PDOs across the country. 

 

Thank you for your attention, and we look forward to your continued support. 

Best regards, 
Mohammad Waseem Siddiqui 

+91-9717-824-934 

Bukhareez Corporations (OPC) Private Limited 

 


